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Tuesday 8th November 2022

Hello Everyone
Can you believe we are in week 5! The year seems to be going so fast. Thankfully the

weather is warming up, although we still have a lot of un-named jumpers in the
playground.

The Year 5’s who have met all the criteria (a note explaining the criteria was sent home last
term for Year 5 students and parents) will be nominating for school captain today. Their

peers will then select 7 girls and 7 boys to do speeches for the 2023 Captains, Vice Captains
and Prefects next Wednesday in the GLH. They have such big shoes to fill. The 2022 Captains

have done an outstanding job. They have shown great initiative and their confidence in
addressing audiences has grown.

The 2023 Kinders are continuing with their transition this Wednesday. It’s so exciting to see
their eager faces at school. The 2022 Kinders look so grown-up! The growth Kinders make in

a year is extraordinary.
Our girls cricket team were victorious against Perthville. They now play Tamworth for a spot

in the State finals. Thank you, Ms Jeffery, Mr Williams and BJ, for all your help.
The Tell Them From Me (TTFM) parent survey is open until Friday 18th November. This survey
gives the school vital information about what you think WPS does well and what we need to

work on. So please click on the link below and do the survey if you can.
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/mzjrf



Have a good week.

Thank you
Michelle Eather

Principal (R)





Student of the week



School News

Buzzie Winners
Charlee 3/4KB, Zachary 6M, Luke 5K, AJ Aqua, Noah 2B, Mason

1/2M, Kyden KRed, Lamar KB, Harvey Pre, Sanjit 5/6B, Sammy 4C,
Evie 3M.




Teacher Award:  Miss Jamie



Attendance Award: Mark 2B





  Wiradjuri Work with Mrs West. 
Teacher -  Mr Williams, Mrs Miller.
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